Non-uniform Day to support St Mary’s School Summer Fair

Children are invited to come into school in home clothes {(non-uniform) on Tuesday 10" July.

In return for wearing non-uniform on this day, please could your child(ren) bring in an item for the
Tombola which will be run at the Summer Fair.

Reception/Year 1 & Year 2 pupils — please bring prizes for the Tombola that children can win

Year 3 & Year 4 pupils — please bring prizes for the Tombola that adults can win

Soft Toys

If you also have any clean/good quality soft toys, please also bring these into the school office as we will be
running a soft toy stall at the Summer Fair.

Summer Fair

Our School Summer Fair will be held on Saturday 14" July between 1.00 pm and 4.00 pm. We look forward
to seeing you all there for a fantastic event.

Many thanks for your support
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